
 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                   CONTACT:   Terrie Talbert 
Monday, May 21, 2018                                                                                                                           Director, Office of Community Relations 

  Phone: 423-989-5500 ext. 2055                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                  E-Mail: tsmith-talbert@bristoltn.org    

                  

 

City offices closed in observance of Memorial Day 

 

Most City of Bristol offices and operations will be closed in observance of Memorial Day on 

Monday, May 28, 2018.  All offices will re-open on Tuesday, May 29, 2018 for normal business 

hours from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  Bristol residents are asked to please make note of changes in 

operations below: 

 Garbage collection normally scheduled for Monday, May 28 will be collected on 

Wednesday, May 30 

 Transit busses will not operate on Monday, May 28 but will resume their normal schedule 

on Tuesday, May 29  

 Job Access will not be operational on Monday, May 28 but will resume their regular 

schedule on Tuesday, May 29 

 The City’s emergency services will operate on their normal 24/7 schedule. 

 

Should you need to contact the city to request a service please visit www.bristoltn.org, and click 

on the Request Tracker tab near the top of the page or call 423-989-5500. Messages will be 

returned on Tuesday, May 29, 2018. 

For more information please contact Terrie Talbert, Director of the Office of Community 

Relations, at 423-989-5500 Ext. 2055 or email tsmith-talbet@bristoltn.org. 
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